
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

VOLUNTARY STUDENT ACTIVITIES OF A RELIGIOUS NATURE IN SCHOOLS (VSA) 
 

Thursday 6th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
Ryde Secondary College offers a variety of extra-curricular activities in support of the 
growth and development of all students, one such activity that we continue to offer is 
VSA. This is in support of the expectations of our local community. 
 
The school will be providing an Islamic prayer room at lunchtimes. 
 
When: Friday Lunch 
Where: GLS03 (Pavilion) 
 
According to the requirements of the Religious Education Implementation 
Procedures, the school must have written permission for all students attending 
Voluntary Student Activities of a Religious Nature. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return it to the teacher supervising the prayer 
room. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Cassy Norris 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________ of Roll ___________ to 
attend the Islamic Prayer room at lunchtime on Fridays in 2023. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________ 
 
Date: ____________________ 

 
 
 


